
 
REVISED 

Chair’s Monthly Report 
November 20, 2017 – December 22, 2017 

 
 
 

Following are highlights for the period of November 20 to December 22 

 

November 21 

• Along with the Director, Trustees and Senior Staff attended the annual 
Memorial Mass at the CEC 
 

November 27 

• Attended the Catholic Funeral Mass of Tobias Enverga Jr. at St. Michael 
Cathedral Basilica  

 
December 11 

• Delivered opening remarks at Santa Maria Catholic School as part of a 
special announcement by Premier Kathleen Wynne and Minister of 
Education Mitzie Hunter 

December 6 

• Delivered greetings at the OPACE Christmas meeting  
 

• Delivered greetings at the SEAC Christmas meeting 
 

December 18 

• Along with the Director and students from St. Stephen’s Elementary School 
attended the annual Lowry’s Holiday Assist at Toys R Us  

 

 


